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Dear Senate Committee,

It really is mind-boggling how one-eyed these moves to abolish penalty rates on

weekends are.
Operators in the retail, restaurant and catering sectors open on weekends because
those days give lucrative trading. Why? Because their customers have weekends off.

So any suggestion that weekends are just "normal" days is nonsense.

Penalty rates for working on weekends are simply compensation for staff for not having

weekends off.

Penalty rates for a business are just a cost of operating on those lucrative weekends.



So | suggest that the small business owners be told to stop whining and get on with

business as they have been doing - successfully, it would appear - to date.
Peter
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